
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Kia Ora te Whānau!  
 

Travelwise Presentations to Devonport-Takapuna Local Board 
If you would like to see more about this, please visit the facebook page below.  Well done to all concerned!  
https://www.facebook.com/ShoreToThrive/posts/250453868801354 
 

Senior Play Leaders 
These fabulous children in Year 5 will be working once a week in the back playground organising games for the children in 
Whānau Puna (the junior school) to play.   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Last Wednesday 
The juniors enjoyed their trip last week to The Maritime Museum and gained lots of 
information to inform their learning pathways for this term.  Thanks to all the parents 
who came along to support their children. 
 
Many thanks also to all the parents who collected their children from school and 
kept them at home for the day on Wednesday.  We are really sorry for the 
inconveninece this must have caused and are delighted that the pipe was meded so 
quickly.  
  

 
kawanga whare    (house opening ceremony) 

8th August 2017    

DATES TO REMEMBER SCHOOL ROLL 238 
 

Friday 11th August EZ Lunch - hot and cold lunches ordered online or by text and delivered today. 

Monday 14th August Sushi orders collected from the office at 9.00am for Tuesday lunchtime delivery. 

Tuesday 15th August Subway orders collected from the office for a Wednesday lunchtime delivery. 

Wednesday 9th August Peninsula Dance Festival at Belmont Intermediate School. 

Friday 11th August Movie Night – Disney’s hit film Zootopia!  PG rated.  Child ticket $5, Family ticket $10 

Thursday  17th August Rippa Rugby Field Day (Save Day 22nd August) 

Wednesday  30th August Book Week - Annual Big Breakfast. 

Friday 1st September Book Week Character Parade – Fairytales and Fantasies 

Friday 1st September Great, Grands and Whanau Morning Tea. 

Saturday 2nd September Parent Group Quiz Night.  Purchase your seats or table at the school office. 

Wednesday 13th September Whanau Kokoru Maritime Museum trip 

Thursday  7th September Whanau Marama Parenting Course begins.  Information available from the school office. 

Friday 15th September Whanau Wai Maritime Museum trip. 

Tuesday 26th September Cultural Celebration / Shared Morning Tea 

 



 
 

Dezmon Carew – Keynote Speaker!  
Dezmon was a key speaker at the spinal trauma conference at Starship 
Hospital on Friday of last week.  He presented his speech to an 
international panel of doctors and spinal specialists, students and 
rehabilitation specialists in paediatrics. 
 
Dezmon’s presentation was followed by a Q&A with his mum, Connie.  
Questions ranged from issues about quality of life, medical challenges and 
hopes and aspirations for Dezmon’s future.  Well done to you both!   

 

 
Lindsay Child / Principal/Tumuaki 

 
 
Waterwise Needs You!! 
Do you love the water?  Fancy spending time in the sunshine at Narrow Neck beach for a good cause?  Then why not train to 
become a Waterwise instructor?  Our small, friendly team of volunteers teaches water safety, sailing and kayaking skills to our 
Year 6 kids on Wednesday afternoons in Terms 1 & 2.  No previous sailing or boating experience is required - the course 
teaches you everything you need to know and it’s free!  Training starts 22nd August, so apply NOW.  Please contact Marcella 
on marcella.steve@gmail.com for further information, or talk to Fiona at the front desk. 
 

Adult Ukulele Sessions 
Each week volunteer Patrick O’Dwyer teaches Ukulele to Bayswater children.  Patrick is keen to hear if there are school 
parents who might be interested in coming together for free group ukulele sessions.  All levels and abilities welcome!  
To find out more email: odwyer.patrick@gmail.com  
 

Happy Birthday to…Happy Birthday to…Happy Birthday to…Happy Birthday to… 

Isabelle Wharakura (6), Rachelle Wilson (8), Bob Liu (10) and Wilson Fang (7) 
who are all having birthdays this week 

We hope you all have loads of fun celebrating with family and friends. 
 

A warm Bayswater welcome to visiting student Serena Walsh who joined us in room 4 on Monday.   
 

Recycle your Old Mobile Phone 
Send your old mobile phones along to school, so they can be recycled.  A box is in the main foyer to collect the phones. 

 
 

Scheme recycling agent Swapkit New Zealand collects and sorts the phones into 
those which can be re-used and those which are end-of-life. Reusable phones are 
sold by tender overseas while end–of–life phones are deconstructed, 
commoditised and their components used to create other products. 
 

“Sustainable Coastlines is proud to partner with this fantastic scheme which 
provides critical funding for the delivery of the Love Your Water programme. 
Together through this new partnership we will reduce waste sent to landfills, save 
valuable materials and energy, and help to look after New Zealand’s waterways, 
says Sustainable Coastlines Co-Founder and CEO, Sam Judd. 
 

Supported by the Enviro group 2017 
 
 

Homestay Accommodation Wanted 
 

We currently have an international family looking for homestay accommodation.   
 

The family consists of a Mother, daughter (3 years old) and son Jae Hyun Lee (8 years old).  They are willing to share one 
room if necessary and are looking to experience Kiwi culture. 
 

If you are able to help with either of these accommodation requests please email Fiona at admin@bayswater.school.nz 
 

 
 
 
 

  



Congratulations to our students who received a certificate at assembly on Friday for:- 
 
 

Room 1 Nova actively responding to feedback to improve your planning when writing a speech. Ka Pai! 
 Jack extending your learning by designing your own plan for your speech that clearly showed your ideas. 

Ka Pai! 
Room 2 Kaia improving an argument using humour, powerful language and sentence structure for effect  
 Nick independently researching to deepen your understanding of migration and push/pull factors and 

sharing a video and resources with your classmates.  
Room 3 Rebecca being a polite and respectful member of the class. You always give your absolute best. 
 Boston  demonstrating personal excellence within the class. I can see you are trying really hard to be a self 

managed learner. 
Room 4 Tyler being a creative thinker who uses interesting language to express his ideas in writing. 
 Stella respecting and following the Bayswater values, always being a role model to others. 
Room 5 Nixon showing kindness and compassion to others and seeking help from an adult when it was needed - 

tūmeke! 
 Rosa demonstrating our Bayswater values as she settles in quickly to a new school and makes new 

friends - he whetū koe! 
Room 6 Abigail “getting on with it!”  You can be counted on as a very special quiet achiever. 
 Elliot a fantastic first week at Bayswater School.  Your are listening and working really well. 
Room 7&8 Fetongi being engaged in our learning about immigration during our trip to the maritime museum, asking 

relevant questions, and inspiring others to be engaged too. 
 Jai being engaged in our learning about immigration during our trip to the maritime museum, asking 

relevant questions, and inspiring others to be engaged too. 
 Nilson showing the Bayswater value of hauora by showing friendship and support to our new international 

student. 
 Ethan showing the Bayswater value of resilience when starting at a new school in a new country, and for 

your engagement and enthusiasm towards our learning during our trip to the maritime museum. 
Room 9 Cameron beginning to become an independent learner. It is pleasing to see the effort you are putting into 

your learning.   
 Rodayna being an enthusiastic learner and doing your best to complete all your learning tasks. 
Room 10 Felipe working hard to complete your learning tasks independently but also knowing how and when to ask 

for help. 
 Breah being excited about your learning on a school trip and being helpful to our adult volunteers. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Sports Notices 
Saturday 29th July Bayswater nebula played Hauraki and we won 3-2.  Player of the day was Ellie MacKenzie Clark. 
Saturday 5th August Bayswater nebula played Devonport and won 5-0. Player of the day was Petra Wherle.  
 Great team performances. 
   



Community Notices 
 

 
 

Come join Come join Come join Come join Pform.nz for our 2017 Production Semester!Pform.nz for our 2017 Production Semester!Pform.nz for our 2017 Production Semester!Pform.nz for our 2017 Production Semester!    
Pform.nz is teaching Performing Arts classes all over Auckland!  Come along 

to build your confidence, have an enormous amount of fun brushing up on 
your performance skills and be involved in our Pform.nz Showcase 

experience! 
 

For a Pform Venue near you: https://www.theperformance.net/venue-map or 
to book a FREE TRIAL call 09 476 4045 

 
 

Young at Art 
After School Art Classes (5yrs-15yrs) are open for bookings.  Available in Beach Haven and lots of other venues across 
Auckland.  Inspire and encourage your young creative while they have fun learning technique and theory along the way.  For 
more information and bookings or to talk to us about a FREE TRIAL please check out www.youngatart.co.nz or email: 
admin@youngatart.co.nz 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Matilda the Musical  
You can now save up to $125 when you buy four A Reserve tickets to the most anticipated theatre event of the year. Fresh 
from a record-breaking Australian tour, Matilda The Musical opens at The Civic on 18 August for a limited 9 week season! 
Head to aucklandlive.co.nz/Matilda for information. 



  



 
 
  



 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
Sunday Showcase: Showcasing Youth Talent! 
When: Sunday 20 August, 1:00pm - 3:00pm  
Venue: The Vic Theatre, 48 - 56 Victoria Rd. 
Cost: Free entry 
 

The variety show you don’t want to miss, Devonport 
youth present: Sunday Showcase!  Starring local bands 
TGS Jazz Trio and Rosmini Senior Combo Band, TGS 
Musical Theatre will entertain and delight you, dance 
schools L’Ecole de Danse and Dance Sprite will strut 
their stuff plus a super selection of short films from 
TGS Media students. 
 

Special thanks to the Devonport-Takapuna Local Board 
for their support. 
 

Your Child Doesn’t Have To Miss Out on Music 
Music is both a great educational tool and a fun activity.  For some students, the option of 
extending their musical education beyond the core music and other group activities at 
school can be difficult as busy parents are not always able to take their children to lessons 
after school times.  Our school is pleased to be able to give parents the option for students 
to take lessons here at the school through our association with the Music Education 
Centre.  To find out what lesson spaces are still available for this term, please contact 
them directly on 0800 89 39 39.  

 

 

Come and try GirlGuiding!  
 
We have spaces in our North Shore 
groups and would love to offer you 3 
free visits to give it a go. 
 

If you would like your daughter to try a 
global organisation based on 
development and leadership as well as 
offering loads of fun and social 
experiences, get in touch. 
 

We have Pippins (5-6yrs old) Brownies 
(7-9yrs) Guides (9-12yrs) and Rangers 
(12-17yrs) all with spaces available. 
Visit www.girlguidingnz.org.nz   or call 
0800 484 331 

 


